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Robert C. Moore, Esq. 
Hazelrigg & Cox, LLP 
P.O. Box 676 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Bruce E. Smith, Esq. 
201 South Main Street 
Nicholasville, Kentucky 40356 

Re: Case No. 201 1-00297 
Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District 

Gentlemen: 

The enclosed memorandum has been filed in the record of the above-referenced 
case. Any comments regarding this memorandum's contents should be submitted to 
the Commission within five days of receipt of this letter. Any questions regarding this 
memorandum should be directed to Gerald Wuetcher, Executive Advisor/Attorney, at 
(502) 564-3940, Extension 259. 

Since rei y , x 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
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Enclosure 

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit cam An Equal Opportunity Employer MlFlD 



INTRA-AGENCY MEMORANDUM 

KENTUCKY PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

TO: Case File No. 201 1-00297 

FROM: Gerald Wuetcher 
Executive 

DATE: January 8,2013 

RE: Telephone Conference Call 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order of December 2, 2012, a telephone 
conference call was held in this case On January 8, 2013. Participating in the 
conference call were: 

Robert Moore - Forest Creek, LLC 
Bruce Smith - Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District 
Gerald Wuetcher - Commission Staff 

Mr. Moore and Mr. Smith advised that the parties were still in negotiations and 
required an additional 60 days in which to complete those negotiations. They 
recommended that the Commission continue this matter for an additional 60 days and 
that another status conference call be conducted March 8, 2013. They further 
requested that Commission Staff provide some guidance on past Commission 
interpretations of 807 KAR 5066, Section 11 (3). More specifically, the parties desired 
guidance on the costs related to a water main extension that are subject to refund. The 
participants agreed that a conference call on this issue would be arranged for 
January 15,2013. 

The conference call then concluded. 


